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At Server Products, we strive to provide the foodservice industry with simple, effective 
serving solutions. In order to further simplify our stainless steel pumps, we have introduced 
a new nutless discharge tube. 

Rather than installing the nut to secure the lid, the formed discharge tube will ensure the 
lid stays in place. This change reduces the amount of potentially lost parts during cleaning. 

This will be a rolling change beginning spring of 2018. At this time, the change only affects 
units that utilize the Food Server Pump such as: 

•	 FSPW Fudge and Caramel Server 
•	 FSP Hot Topping Server with Pump
•	 Twin FS/FSP Servers
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